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Andrea Gyger

From: Gabriel Recchia 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 8:56 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments on proposed amendments to Colorado’s Rules Concerning Elections

Regarding the proposed amendments to Colorado’s Rules Concerning Elections: As I understand them, these 
seem to be welcome changes that seem likely to increase election security and make voting more accessible to 
electors with disabilities and who are serving sentences of parole. I am glad to see the Secretary considering 
these amendments and I hope they are adopted. 
 
Gabriel Recchia 
Larimer County, 80513 




